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MBS Survivor Night 

Thank you to our MBS families and community for participating in our awesome SURVIVOR NIGHT.   

We loved sharing our learning with you all and feel confident that MBS students, staff and family are equipped 

with the knowledge and skills to survive any event that comes our way.  Ka mau te wehi! 
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Fun Run results  25 September 2018 
 

Piwaiwaka Whanau 

Place Year 0/1 Girls Rm Year 0/1 Boys Rm  Year 2 Girls Rm Year 2 Boys Rm 
1st Abigail  6 Brendan  5 Edith  3 Sa’Fyre  2 

2nd Kirstly  2 Torbea  5 Brydie  3 Josiah  3 

3rd  Keira-Lane  6 Detroit  6 Seraya  5 Regan  6 

4th  Sabrina  5 Kiwa  5 Lydia  3 Samuel  2 

5th  Alanna  2 Finley  18 Jayleeahn  6 Abraham  1 

6th  Harper –Grace  3 Otto 5 Odette  1 Ethan  6 

7th  Eda  6 Blaise  2 Manea  5 Charlie  1 

8th  Jaylan  3 Krewcial  2 Beatrix  1 Carter Y 6 

9th  Skylah  2 Carter S 18 Farrah  3 Evol  1 

10th  Peyton  2 August S 6 Hanalei  6 Leo  5 

 

Tui Whanau 
Place Year 3 Girls Rm Year 3 Boys Rm  Year 4 Girls Rm Year 4 Boys Rm 

1st Neeko 4 Joshua  8 Ayvah  10 Marshall 7 

2nd Amelie J 7 Che  13 Caitlan  8 Edward  9 

3rd  Katrina  8 Warren  7 Silia  8 Yusuf  10 

4th  Hayley  7 Maxwell  7 Edna  10 Oscar  10 

5th  Freida  13 Zac  13 Stevie-Grace 4 Dylan  13 

6th  Celine  9 Dukeson  7 Lily H 10 Jackson /Harrison W  4 

7th  Sukhman  9 Aston  7 Thanvi  7   

8th  Mina  13 Douglas  4 Lenna  7 Joseph  4 

9th  Aria  10 Brandon  10 Coco  4 Levatumau  10 

10th  Mary  10 Harrison 
A/Cooper Y 

10/
7 

Simran  13 Nathanial  8 

 

Kereru Whanau 
Place Year 5 Girls Rm Year 5 Boys Rm  Year 6 Girls Rm Year 6 Boys Rm 

1st Mary O 14 Angelo  14 Ocean  14 Finbar  12 

2nd  Jayda  14 George  12 Lilly S 15 Harrison J 11 

3rd  Shayla D 16 Ituau  14 Gloria  14 Venice  14 

4th  Tahlia  11 Daniel H 11 Maia-Ruby  15 Lachlan M 12 

5th  Heitonga  14 Richard S 15 Mary-Jane  14 Malakai  14 

6th  Vaitea  12 Max  15 Lily S 11 Brayden N 12 

7th  Lydia  15 Zenith  16 Esther T 16 Kaira T 12 

8th  Ismay 15 Jayden C 12 Ella 11 Krish 11 

9th Michaela  16 Rima 11 Sylvanna 11 Kyan 15 

10th Matafua  15 Austa 12 Elizabeth 14 Lauchlan F 15 

Fun Run Update 

Our MBS Fun Run fundraiser towards our Bikes in Schools programme is a great 
success and has reached $16,000.00 and we still have 3 more weeks to go until the 
closing date of Friday 19 October. That's fantastic!  
You have the school holidays to continue to raise sponsorship money following our 
very successful Survivor Fun Run event.  If you do not want to take part in the 
sponsorship programme you are most welcome to give a donation.  All money raised 
is going towards our Bikes in School programme and sporting equipment.  
 
Prizes can be ordered online between October 19th and October 26th.  Thank you for 
your participation. 

 

 

http://www.mangerebridge.school.nz/


www.mangerebridge.school.nz 
2 Domain Road, Mangere Bridge, Auckland 2022. Ph: (09) 636 7304, Txt: 02102996224. Email: admin@mangerebridge.school.nz 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Just like that the school 
holidays are only a week 
away. If you need us during 
the school break for a 
week or two or even on 
some selected days, please let us know.    
 
We have lots of activities organized for this coming school 
holidays. Your children will have lots of fun and will have 
a fantastic experience. 
 
We will have trips to Tristar, Safari Adventure and Mini 
golf. We also have lots of on-site activities which will keep 
everyone occupied and entertained. 
 
If you will be applying for some OSCAR/Work and Income 
subsidy, we will need to apply as early as possible. If you 
are working (full time or part time and/or studying; on 
sickness benefit; on CDA) you may qualify for some 
OSCAR subsidy and pay as low as $3 a day (conditions 
apply). We will help you through the process (even submit 
the forms on your behalf). 
 
For any queries you can ring Hazel and George at 0800 
900 754 or 021-278-4462. You can also email us at 
mangerebridge@skids.co.nz   or george@skids.co.nz 
We also run a morning programme 7:30am to 8:30am 
and an after school care programme from 3pm to 6pm 
Mondays to Fridays. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 

 
 

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 3 
Week 10 

Fri 28 Sept Last Day of Term 
3 

Happy Holidays. See you in 
Term 4 

TERM 4 

Week 1 

Mon 15 Oct First Day of Term 
4 

Mon 15 Oct Powhiri for new 
entrants at 
9.00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

PTA News/Notices 

PTA news:                                                                                                                                                                    

Thanks so much to all of you this week that helped out with PTA fundraisers-Teachers, PTA and friends of 

the PTA. We did a sausage sizzle, iceblocks and burgers and raised just over $1700 towards our current 

fundraising focus of NEW PLAYGROUNDS. Thank you, we rock guys! 

Have you seen a White Elephant?                                                                                                                                   

A White Elephant is a stall selling second hand stuff.  The PTA will be having a White Elephant stall at our 

Pohutukawa festival Saturday 27th October.  We will start taking donations of clothing, furniture, books, 

and household items from 15th October first week back from the school Holiday. If you are having a spring 

clean please consider donating your goods to our stall.  For emergency donations before the 15th October 

please contact Sharleen on 021 804 666 or Jasmine via email jasmineh@mangerebridge.school.nz   

DISCLAIMER: No elephants will be harmed in the gathering and selling of these goods. 

Adopt a Softie 
The PTA are looking for donations of soft toys for the Pohutukawa festival.  If you have any soft toys (in 
good condition) that you no longer want please place them in the donation box at the school office.  We 
would love to rehome your unwanted softies. Please contact Jasmine for 
collection. jasmineh@mangerebridge.school.nz                                                                                                           
On behalf of  PTA, Thanks for your continuous support of all events! 
Many hands certainly do make light work. 

If you wish to become a friend of the PTA then please email mbspta@mangerebridge.school.nz          Friends 

of the PTA do not attend meetings, but still receive minutes and are on the email list for when we need 

volunteers. 

Thanks, Victoria Piggott                                                                                                                                                  

PTA CHAIRPERSON                                                                                                                                                           

027 555 4128 

 Term 4 start Date and Uniform shop open hours in school holidays 
Term 4 starts on the 15th of October 2018. Uniform shop is open on Friday 12th October from 9am – 11am. 
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